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Meeting Date: 10/09/2014
	
Action

	
Lead Officer
	
Lead Officer Comments (Including Action Taken)

	What are our intentions for reinstatement works to the highway after Ogden Bridge is repaired as they said that the road surface was deteriorating due to the number of heavy vehicles/plant using it. Is it our intention to look at the road surface afterwards and make good any damage done by the on-going works?
	David Leung
	We are aware of some deterioration in the surfacing. Some of it is on the existing bridge which will not be needed when the temporary bridge is ready.

We will be surfacing the access road to the temporary bridge in mid-October, as well reinstating the carriageway around the new bridge foundation on Aitken Street. We will make good any damage resulting from the works at the same time.


	Rochdale MBC had renewed the white-lines on Rochdale Road in Turn Village up to our boundary. What are our intentions for redoing the lining on our side of the boundary?
	Oliver Starkey
	[bookmark: _GoBack]The lines through Turn Village are acceptable. Further on towards Rochdale from around Kay Close Farm to the Rochdale boundary the white lines are patchy in places. We will refresh the centre lines and edge of carriageway lines. At present there is no timescale for carrying this work out.




Actions raised by Parish & Town Councils which have been deal with outside of the meeting 
	
Action

	
Lead Officer
	
Lead Officer Comments (Including Action Taken)

	None were received before, during or after the meeting.
	
	




